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         The Raleigh Concert     Band is coming to Boone this weekend for a joint concert with the     Watauga Community Band. The concert is Sunday afternoon at 3 in Rosen     Concert Hall on the ASU campus, on River Street. 
     The two bands have been practicing the music separately, and will bring it together for this event, so it will be lots of fun!  
     It will be a Sunday afternoon of great entertainment--and it's free!      
         October 14th thru October 6th    
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